Spellbinders Oral Storytellers, Larimer County
903 Pinnacle Pl
Fort Collins, CO 80525
July 28, 2016

Dear Spellbinders Storyteller:

This fall ushers in a change in the way the Spellbinders organization conducts its financia lbusiness. Twenty-five years ago, no one could have imagined how Spellbinders would grow and flourish. The organization has now outgrown the original financial model which relied heavily upon our founder's (Germain Dietsch) Angel Donors. These individuals had provided the majority of the organization’s
budget. The Spellbinders Council of Trustees has been grappling with this issue and found that almost all of the non-profits are using a business model in which the active members contribute toward the organization’s financial sustainability.

To make this change possible, each chapter in early September has been asked to create an accurate list of active members to send to the Spellbinders Resource Center (SRC). Each active member will receive information directly from the SRC explaining how the membership money will be collected. The decided yearly amount is $5.00 a month for a total of $45.00 with no increase for three years.
Fifteen dollars of that $45.00 will be returned directly to each chapter. You will also have the opportunity to contribute more than $45.00. These funds will be used to create a bank for those members who perhaps cannot otherwise contribute, ensuring that no one has to drop out because of monetary concerns.
You are considered active if you will be telling in one or more classrooms or other venues in the 2016/2017 school year. You can also choose to be considered active even if you have no plans to tell at this time but want to support the organization by coming to meetings, perhaps telling at special events or even just receiving the monthly newsletter.

Sincerely,

The Steering Committee of Spellbinders Oral Storytellers, Larimer County
Diane Campbell (Chr.), Cindy Anderle, Linda Larkey, Joan Lind, Elvira Markworth, Jim McCauley, Phil
Murphy, Kim Wallin, Barb Wintermute, and Nora Heaton
[bookmark: _GoBack]P.S. Do you know that it costs the SRC $71 a year to support each Spellbinders member? Knowing that only $30 of the $45 you are sending is going to the SRC, you can understand that to sustain our national non-profit organization other funds are greatly needed. Your ideas for sustainability would be greatly appreciated. Please contact our Council Trustee Members Jenny Henke email:jenhenke@comcast.net and/or Sandy Magnuson email: sandy.magnuson@gmail.com with ideas for future funding or questions about the membership money. 

Sy St s oy

ey
D s st

B ———
i ses Ty o e o oo e g o

S wotyo ok oy e scaroes e
e ey o s o ()
B T e ek e o ey e oo
i T s ool s s 0 e
e e ot e e o e

ok s s, e iy et e koo
e s i e o S e
e 5 Exh e e i s s ety o B SR
g o e iy o il et o e ey

Pk dlars ot 4350w e e ey s e You il
e gty o oo i 4300 e o e e
e b b o s
Ve 2012017 chk et o i hocs e cnc e
o st i kv gt e R
. e g e s ko e
e

o ——
Erommem
T ——
e ey
R




